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Reining Horse Foundation

My decision to support and 
donate to the Reining 
Horse Foundation comes 

from a place of deep gratitude and 
passion for the reining community. 
Reining has been a meaningful part 
of my life — not only as a sport, but 
as a source of connection, challenge 
and growth. It’s a lifestyle that 
instills discipline, heart and an 
unmatched bond between horse 
and rider.

The Foundation plays a vital 
role in sustaining the values and 
future of our sport. Whether it’s 
through youth scholarships, crisis 
funding for NRHA members in 
need or preserving the legacy of 
reining, the Foundation’s impact is 
wide-reaching and personal. I give 
because I believe in supporting the 
people behind the sport — those 
who train, ride, judge, volunteer 
and work tirelessly behind the 
scenes. They are the backbone 
of reining, and RHF provides an 
essential safety net and support 
system.

I’m especially moved by the 
Foundation’s commitment to 
young riders. Investing in the next 
generation through scholarships 
and youth leadership programs 
ensures that the passion and 
tradition of reining continue to 
thrive. I’ve seen firsthand how 
these opportunities can change 
lives, build confidence and open 
doors that otherwise might have 
remained closed. Helping a young 
rider chase their dream is one of 
the most rewarding ways we can 
give back.

I also support the Foundation 
because it honors the rich history 

of reining. As the sport evolves, 
it’s crucial to remember and 
celebrate where it came from. The 
Foundation helps preserve our 
heritage while also promoting 
innovation and inclusivity for the 
future.

Youth, non pros, professionals, 
breeders, owners, businesses, 
individuals, foundations, fans … 
there is a reason and a way for 
everyone with a connection to 
reining to give back. And, like 
the sport, RHF’s good work helps 
around the globe. No matter the 
amount, I encourage you to give a 
gift this year. Now is a great time 
to start.

Ultimately, giving to RHF is 
about giving back to a community 
that has given so much to me. 
It’s about ensuring the future of 
reining is secure, that its people are 
supported, and that its traditions 
endure. I’m proud to be a small 
part of that mission and encourage 
others to join me in helping sustain 
the heart of this incredible sport.

Why I Give

Jesse Boyd
RHF Board Member

To donate, visit reiningfoundation.com, 
or contact RHF at 405-946-7400, ext. 106, 
or rhf@nrha.com.
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RHF plays a vital role in sustaining the values and future of our sport.
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